
OVERVIEW

The City of Lafayette is conducting 
a traffic study along the Olympic 
Boulevard and Reliez Station Road 
corridor between Pleasant Hill Road 
and Glenside Drive N.  With your 
assistance, the study will identify traffic 
problems & concerns along the corridor 
and explore solution options to address 
them. 

As a starting point, this study will 
address the concerns shown in the 
study area map.

The City’s community engagement 
process includes:

Initial Opinion Survey: Gather 
information from you and others in the 
community to identify key concerns 
about the corridor.

Community Walks: Traffic study team 
members walk the study corridor with 
you and others in the community to 
gather your feedback on traffic issues.

Community Meetings: Present study 
data to you and solicit your input to 
identify areas of concern and gather 
feedback regarding solution options. 
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COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT PROCESS IN THIS STUDY

To share your opinion and take a brief survey, please visit
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/H5Z6NCY  

Please complete survey by June 16, 2014


